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CLARIFICATION No. 1    

 

REFERENCE:  RFP 18458-2021 Professional Services of an “Expert 

Organization to Deliver a Training on Building Capacity in Systems 

Leadership during the 2021 Good Growth Conference”. 
 

Date:  April 7th, 2021. 

 
 

 

We notify all interested participants that we have received the following query on referred 
process. 
 

Question 1: 
 
“I have a query regarding page 3 of the above RFP where it states:   The two trainings should 
take place on Tuesday, May 26th, 2021. 
Can you please clarify the date of the trainings, as 26th May is a Wednesday”?  
 
 
Answer to Question 1: 
“Yes, I confirm that the training should be repeated twice on Wednesday, 26 May to 
accommodate the following time zones: 
 
1) Africa & Asia: 3-hour training to take place morning time CET 
2) Americas: 3-hour training to take place evening time CET.” 
 

 
 
*End of Clarification No.1* 
 
  


